
John Cambalik
As a frequent visitor of Port Angeles, user of the Olympic Discovery Trail, and Clallam County
resident, I am writing to support Level 5 cleanup of the former Rayonier Mill site in Port Angeles,
WA. Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the Port Angeles Rayonier MIll cleanup efforts.


